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M   G ’   S  O  S

♫ Mighty Is Our God

♫ Great Is the Lord Almighty

Welcome & Family Time

♫ There’s A Stirring

Prayer

♫ Hide Me Away, O Lord

♫ Here In This Place

Communion 

♫ I Know That My Redeemer Lives

♫ Mighty To Save

“He’s Alive”

Teaching

♫ Our God He Is Alive

Offering & Family Matters

♫ My God Reigns

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:30 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
Lance Cooper         Roger Dugan

Dorian Lain    Guy Smoak
Bob Threlkeld

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and feel blessed to have the 

opportunity to worship with you. We would like to ask you to 
complete a card from inside your bulletin and drop it in the 

offering. Children are always welcome in our worship 
service. For your convenience, a nursery is provided for 
newborn to 2 years old. “Quiet Bags” are available at the 

Welcome Desk in the Atrium. 

Easter Service
March 31, 2013

Upcoming Events
 Today, March 31st

Easter Service @ 10:00 am
No Classes 

Saturday, April 13th

“Serving Knoxville As One”

Sunday, April 14th

 Shower for Mandy Hyatt at the 
home of Lisa Cox

Sunday, April 21st

VBS Fund Raising Luncheon

Sunday, May 5th

FYM Fundraising Lunch & 
Servant  Auction

Sunday, May 19th

FYM Dessert and Rummage 
Sale Fashion Show

May 24th-25th 
FYM Rummage Sale

 June 17-21
VBS

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

WELCOME!
All of the Ghana Mission Team should 

be arriving home by tonight, March 
31st.  We look forward to hearing how 
God used them in this work in Ghana.

mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
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 Hope Central                      
Thursday, April 3rd

Spring Retreat
April 12th -14th

$75 due today, March 31st

May 5th

Fundraising Lunch & Servant 
Auction

May 19th

Dessert & Rummage Sale 
Fashion Show

May 24th-25th

Rummage Sale

July 12-21                    
Mission Trip to Misión Para 

Cristoin Nicaragua

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2013
Contribution:      $ 6,033
Given–to-Date: $ 80,526

Please Pray For...
C H I L D R E N

No Classes
 or 

Children’s Worship 
Today

 

Wednesday Night
Joyful Hearts meets in the 

Library from 7:00 - 8:00 PM   
for grades K - 5th

family news

March 31st Bob Hyatt/
Charles Dial

April 7th Dorian Lain/
Don Ezelle

April 14th Jack Brundige/
Marilyn Harper

April 21st Larry Nance/
Larry Nance

Pick-Up Schedule for               
Jeff Hacker

Benziger Family-recent death of 
Joyce Benziger -former member

Kathy Brown- Ray Duncan’s co-
worker- recurrence of breast cancer 
in her lungs

Kathy Hogue-Paul Phelps’ aunt-
breast cancer- recent surgery

Hilda Jones - Dana Phelps’ 
mother- health issues
Bob Klingerman-Timothy’s father- 
in Shannondale Health Care Center 
for rehab for fractured vertebrae

* Harold Lee Family-recent death 
of Harold’s brother, James.

Brayden McMillan-child of friends 
of the Smith’s- young baby in 
Children’s Hospital  

Clayton Ogier-Bile duct cancer

* Carole O’Neal-Wife of Sam 
O’Neal-treatments for ovarian 
cancer-in critical care at Parkwest 
Hospital with complications and 
infection

Gene Peek-prostate cancer

Mike Phillips-Radiation treatments

Cap Sewell-Rita Duncan’s father-  
in Morning Pointe Assisted Living 
Facility in Lenoir City

Lynn Simpson-Former member-
cancer-new complications

Ernie & Charlene Stevens- recent 
death of Charlene’s mother, 
Catherine Austin 

Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan’s sister- 
return of cancer- chemo and 
radiation treatments

Sherry Webb-Sheila Cooper’s 
sister-lupus

Irene Wingertar - Mother of Betty 
Perry-Liver Cancer

VBS
June 17-21, 2013

Serving Knoxville As One
Saturday, April 13th 
Churches all over Knoxville will join together 
on April 13th to serve our community. 
Farragut Church of Christ will be one of 
those churches. We will be concentrating 
our efforts on the following projects:
 Highland Home- Jeff Hacker’s Residence

Hope Central- Working at the Hope 
House and in the community  
Ben Atchley Veterans Home- Laura & TG 
Horn are coordinating this effort with Joyful 
Hearts 

Sign-up sheets and more information are 
available in the Family Life Center.
If you have a project in mind, let Paul know. 
It can be added to the sign-up lists.

April 3rd 

6:30 PM - 8:00 PM
Bring Finger Foods to Share

FYM Rummage Sale
The FYM will be conducting a rummage sale on Saturday, 
May 25, 2013.  To have a sale, we need stuff!  We would 
greatly appreciate donations of furniture, house hold items, 
baby items, toys, working electronics, clothes, etc. You may 
bring donations to the church at any time and place them in 
the storage container, as close to the rear as possible, 
located behind the building. If you need assistance with 
furniture or large items please contact Jason Terry or Larry 
Varnum.  All proceeds of the sale will go to the FYM 
Nicaragua 2013 Summer Mission Trip. Thank you for your 
donations!!!

Bridal Shower
All ladies are invited to a Bridal Shower for 
Mandy Hyatt on Sunday, April 14th at the 
home of LIsa Cox.

12335 Butternut Circle, Knoxville TN 
37934

Mandy is registered at Kohl’s and Bed, Bath 
and Beyond 

Help the FYM Mission Team 
with their fundraising efforts on

Thursday, April 4th  4pm-8pm
 Present this flyer or mention                                         

Farragut Church of Christ when you buy any                     
regular priced menu item and                                             

Papa Murphy’s will donate 20% of the purchase to the         
FYM Mission Trip to Nicaragua

133 Brooklawn St., Farragut, TN 
865-966-8467

Take extra flyers available in the FLC to give                               
out to your friends.

Thank You
Dear Friends In Christ,
    We want to thank you for the many prayers that have 
been said on behalf of Clayton. Bile duct cancer is very hard 
to treat and prayers have been answered because he is not 
in pain.
     Thank you for the many cards that have been sent to 
encourage us. Lastly, thank you for the food that was 
brought to us. 
     Whatever happens Clayton is in God’s hands and that is 
the most important thing in the world.
   In Christian Love,
   Sue and Clayton Ogier

VBS Fundraising Auction
New items are needed for the VBS Silent 
Auction on Sunday, April 21st. If you have an 
item or service that you can donate, please 
contact Norma Timmerman at 660-1535 or 
normat@tds.net.
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